
 

 
 
 

ADDENDUM #1 
 

January 4, 2023 
 
 
TO:   Potential Offerors 

FROM:  Ray Shirai, Contract Manager 

RE:   Solicitation Addendum #1 to RFQ #23-01/Imaging Suites Furniture for SMMH & KVMH 

 
This correspondence serves as Addendum #1 to the subject Request for Quotations (“RFQ”).  Your 
response to this RFQ should be governed by the content of the original RFQ and the 
revisions/corrections/additions/clarifications provided in this addendum notice. 
 
The following questions were asked: 
 

1. We would like to know if substitution of products is acceptable, and if so, what is the process 
of approval. 
 
A. Please provide information on the substitution(s) so we can have it reviewed/approved. 

 


